
FOREST HILL JUNIOR NEWS 

September 26th, 2017 

       TERRY FOX RUN BEING HELD ON FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 29th 
The Terry Fox Run is happening this Friday, September 29th. We will be starting off with a 

quick assembly in the gym at 11:15 and singing the Terry Fox song and then heading outside 

to do the Terry Fox Run. All parents are welcome to attend and walk with us.   

 All pledge forms are due in by Monday, October 2nd.  Click here for : Terry Fox Song 

 

                              PINK T-SHIRT DAY 

                           Wednesday, Sept. 27th 

   Please help support this campaign! If you 

haven't already ordered your child's shirt, you can do so by 

downloading the form from the Forest Hill website and  

handing it in at the office. The pink t-shirt will be placed in 

your child's bag to go home when we receive your cheque 

and order form with sizes. 

 Please note: Students can wear any pink t-shirt if they wish 

to participate.   

               IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES 
September 25th-October 1st: Semaine “ Donnez au Suivant” 

September 27th: Pink T-shirt Day  

September 27th: Home & School Subway Lunch 

September 29th: Terry Fox Walk at 11:15—Parents welcome! 

October 6th: Ped. Day—No school (Daycare open) 

October 9th: Holiday 

  SEMAINE 

“DONNEZ AU SUIVANT” 
We are launching our “Donnez au Suivant” 

campaign today. Students will put their 

good deeds on post-its and put them on 

our “Donnez au Suivant” board.  

     ATTESTATION DAY:  

            Sept. 29th 

Friday September 29th is 

our attestation day.  It is 

very important that your 

child attend school this day 

as well as be here on time for morning attendance.  

Funding that is allocated to the schools is based on this 

attendance day.  Thank you all for your cooperation, we 

greatly appreciate it. 

          To “like” FHJR on Facebook,  

             click HERE 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=J0I7vyi8ObI
https://www.facebook.com/foresthilljunior/

